
 
 
 
MCEP is working with the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) to resolve a notice we 
received that could impact our certification and Medicare/Medicaid services at our facility. Following 
are answers to common questions:  
 

 The current deadline is January 18, 2019 and MCEP is doing everything possible to ensure the 
issue is resolved prior to that date.  
 

 MCEP has a plan in place to communicate with patients and assist with rescheduling, if needed.  
 

 The CMS notice was based solely on statistical patient census data and is not related to quality 
or safety.  
 

 MCEP is at the forefront of elevating healthcare in Dayton and has a strong history of complying 
fully with CMS rules and regulations. 
 

 MCEP’s accreditation with the Joint Commission, a nonprofit responsible for accrediting and 
certifying nearly 21,000 health care organizations and programs in the United States, remains 
fully intact.   

 
 

 
 

 


